
	
	

World	Book	Day	4th	March	2021	
	

Virtual	dress	up!		
	

Dear	Parents/Carers,		
	
	
World	Book	Day	takes	place	on	4th	March	(Thursday)	and	we	would	like	to	invite	you	to	join	
us	in	helping	your	child	to	make	the	most	of	this	special	occasion.		

	
We	would	like	the	children	to	dress	up	as	their	favourite	book	character	and	join	their	usual	
Google	Meet	with	their	teacher	for	a	day	of	celebrating	reading,	authors	and	illustrators,	
quizzes	and	lots	more.	
	
Try	to	be	creative	and	have	fun	making	the	costumes.		
	
Keep	safe,	
	
	
Judyta	Ruminska.	

	


